
Secretary for Justice to attend Forum on the Belt and Road 

Legal Cooperation in Beijing  

********************************************** 

     The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, will 

depart for Beijing tomorrow afternoon (July 1) to attend the 

Forum on the Belt and Road Legal Cooperation. 

 

     The forum, under the theme of "Joining Hands for 

Building Belt and Road - Rules and Coordination", is 

co-organised by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the 

China Law Society. Ms Cheng will give a speech at the panel 

session on "The Belt and Road Initiative and International 

Dispute Settlement". 

 

     Ms Cheng will leave Beijing in the evening on July 3 and 

arrive in Hong Kong in the early hours on July 4.  

  

Ends/Saturday, June 30, 2018  

 

 

 

  


